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August 1, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Locust Grove Middle School would like to thank you for your continued participation and support of our 

athletic department.  In nine years we have seen our student athletes excel and improve on the athletic 

fields and in the classroom.  While participation in athletics is an option at all of our Henry County middle 

schools, all athletic activities are extra-curricular in nature.  All extra-curricular activities must be 

financially self-supporting.  In other words, each school’s athletics program must generate sufficient funds 

to cover all costs associated with the program.  These costs include but are not limited to uniforms, 

equipment, game security, officials, and any tournament or meet entry fees.  In order to help cover the 

costs of the above expenses, we are requiring everyone that participates in athletics to pay a $40.00 

Athletic Participation Fee.  These funds will assist the Athletic Department in paying for these expenses. 

This fee is separate from any specific sport fees your child may be asked to pay, and is not refundable.  

Students are required to pay this fee only once per school year no matter how many sports they may 

participate in. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katherine Malcom 

Athletic Director 

Please visit MySchoolBucks Locust Grove Middle School store to pay the Athletic Fee. 

Student Name: ___________________________ Date:_________________ 

Sports Participating in: ______________________________________________ 

Fee for Fall Sports is Due by September 3rd, 2019. 

Fee for Winter Sports is Due by December 2nd, 2019. 

Fee for Spring Sports is Due by March 2nd, 2020. 


